N/
COMCAST

January 23, 2020

City Clerk

City of Ann Arbor

301 E. Huron St, 2nd FI.
Ann Arbor, Ml 48107

Re: Xfinity TV Updates
Dear City Clerk:

We are committed to keeping you and our customers informed about changes to Xfinity TV
services.

We are committed to keeping you and our customers informed about Xfinity TV changes. In a
letter dated October 15, 2019, we informed you that as of December 10, 2019, we would add
Epix programming to certain packages and remove Starz programming from those packages.
While we did add Epix to those packages, we delayed the removal of Starz programming. We
will now be removing Starz from those packages as of February 11, 2020.

As part of our new agreement with Starz, the channel will be available to Xfinity customers
separately from those packages at a reduced rate of $8.99 per month and StarzEncore,
StarzEncore Westerns, StarzEncore Black and StarzEncore Action will be included with that
subscription to Starz.

In addition, we will be removing Movieplex programming on March 24, 2020.

Please feel free to contact me at 734-359-2308 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

v

Kyle V. urek

Manager of External Affairs
Comcast, Heartland Region
41112 Concept Drive
Plymouth, M1 48170



